## Pilon, Janet

**Subject:** Feb 4th Planning Meeting

From: Nicole Doro

Sent: Monday, February 3, 2025 4:13 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor < Officeofthe. Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Maureen

< <u>Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca</u>>; Kroetsch, Cameron < <u>Cameron.Kroetsch@hamilton.ca</u>>; Nann, Nrinder

<Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; Hwang, Tammy <Tammy.Hwang@hamilton.ca>; Francis, Matt

<<u>Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca</u>>; Jackson, Tom <<u>Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca</u>>; Pauls, Esther <<u>Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca</u>>;

Danko, John-Paul < John-Paul. Danko@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad < Brad. Clark@hamilton.ca>; Beattie, Jeff

<Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>; Cassar, Craig <Craig.Cassar@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Alex <Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca>;

Spadafora, Mike < <a href="Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca">Mike < <a href="Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca">Mike < <a href="Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca">Mike < <a href="Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca">Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca</a>>

Subject: Feb 4th Planning Meeting

Hello Mayor Horwath and City of Hamilton Councillors,

In advance of tomorrow's planning meeting, I am writing to encourage you to uphold city staff's recommendation to oppose the Twenty Road West MZO. The report was clearly very well thought out and considered from every angle: legally, fiscally, culturally, scientifically, and beyond.

Thank you for your time and consideration for this ongoing matter,

Nicole Doro